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February 25, 2003

Mr. Ryan Lodge

Regional Water Quality Control Board
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101

San Luis Obispo, Ca. 93401

Re: Pierson Gbldie Lane Property - WDID #3 40S319357
Dear Ryan:

This is to confirm our telephone conversation today regarding your February 21, 2003,
Notice of Violation on this property. During our conversation the following points were
discussed:

1. The current SWPPP has not been signed by the property owner which is
technically a violation. A signed copy will be submitted tomorrow.

2. There is'no evidence of erosion from the hillsides entering a creek or a blueline
stream. The erosion control measures in place and the cleared brush at the
bottom of the slopes is acting as an effective BMP.

3. We have submitted the SWPPP to the County Planning and Building Department
for review as the proposed BMPs for control of road erosion are of a nature that a
permit is required. The proposed BMPs will also alleviate the current grading
violation on the property and they detail the elimination of the existing roadway

- that is the subject of the violation.

We will commence with the work on the roadways as soon as a permit is issued by the
County. )

Please contact us if you have any questions or concemns.

Sincerely;

cc David Pierson
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Pierson ACL
July 8, 2005 Meeting
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